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From: msm_maistelmanlaw.com_0@mailboxbackup.info <msm@maistelmanlaw.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 05, 2017 8:57 PM

To: Richard Barrett

Cc: Chris Miracle; Shimek Beth; Lee Donovan

Subject: Re: Sport court /Historic district

| will review and get it added to the City file.

I texted Bauman and explained we just got hired and wanted to hold your matter so we could get a handle on the facts.
Bauman stated that it is ok with him and since he’s the vice-chair it should hold some wait.

Ill follow-up again with Bauman and the staff assistant tomorrow am.

M

Attorney Michael S. Maistelman
Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 5, 2017, at 8:46 PM, Richard Barrett <rbarrett@barrettlo.com> wrote:

fyi from my neighbor to the south
Rick

Richard J. Barrett
Founder

Barrett | Lo Visionary Development
260 E Highland Avenue, Suite 401, Milwaukee, WI 53202
Office: (414) 220-4726 | Mobile: (414) 507-5657

rbarrett@barrettlo.com | rbarrett@themoderne.net
<blvd-logo.png>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sean Cummings <seancummings8@gmail.com>
Subject: Sport court /Historic district

Date: November 5, 2017 at 5:50:56 PM CST

To: Richard J Barrett <rbarrett@barrettlo.com>

To whom it may concern,
I'am writing this email in support of my neighbor Rick Barrett.

I recently purchased the property @ 3234 N. Lake Drive which shares the southern
property line with the Barrett’s and is directly adjacent to the sport court. Upon
learning about the construction of the development in question (thank you to the city
for sending out the notice) | approached Rick and requested the sport court be moved
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west to be behind my front door and, most importantly, to preserve the Jens Jensen
signature “long view” of my property. As a former landscape architect and urban

planning | purchased my property with the intention of preserving this Jensen landscape
and bucolic setting.

Given the close proximity of my home to the shared property line | appreciate the
Barrett’s working with us to shift the court to the west, the pla nting of mature trees
along the property line and his statement not to install lighting on the court.

The Barrett’s are good neighbors and we appreciate their significant investment in their
historic home. There are a limited number of people who are able and willing to
preserve and keep relevant these large single family residences. As a long standing
resident and committed historian, | appreciate the investment and commitment
needed to keep these properties going. |also appreciate the work of the committee
and the commitment of all parties to work together to sustain the special quality of life
and setting we are fortunate to enjoy.

Please contact me at seancummings8 @gmail.com, via mail or telephone at 414 218-
1017 with any questions or for clarification.

Respectfully,

Sean Cummings
3234 N. Lake Drive



